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Class NewsWho’s in Ms. Kellam’s Class
Ally		Carter		Cooper
Daphne	Dalton		Dawson
Hayden	Jack Brown	Jackson
Jones	Magnus		Quincy
Ryan		Surya		Sydney
Tommy	Wareesha	Will		
Email:My school email address is:
gwyn.kellam@cms.k12.nc.us
I try to read my email every morning around 7a.m. I will respond to your emails the same day if possible but I am with your children all day so usually do not have time to check email during the school day. Changes in transportation may not be made by email . All transportation changes must be made in a dated, written note sent in your child’s homework bag. Please limit transportation changes as much as possible until your children and I get into a routine.
Your child needs a large snack that can they can open and that can be eaten without utensils (no Gogurts please). It is long time from breakfast at home until lunch at school, so you may want to send a few items. Try to send tummy filling items that will carry your child until lunch. No cookies, candy, gummies or other sugary snacks please. 
Monday Sept. 3: 
Labor Day Holiday
PTA Open House
Please join us September  13 at 6:15 for Selwyn’s PTA Open House. There will be a brief PTA meeting in the multipurpose room followed by visits to the classroom.  During the classroom visits you will learn more about the kindergarten curriculum and you will have a chance to ask general questions. I hope to see you then.
Kindergarten Lunch News
Our class lunch time is 11:50-12:20. Parents may begin visiting for lunch after Sept. 13. If your child has separation issues you will want to wait a bit longer so they don’t get upset when you leave after lunch.
Forms and Supplies
Please send any outstanding school or class forms by Tuesday Sept. 4. Your child does need a plastic cup for snack as soon as possible. Remember this should be a dishwasher-safe cup not a water bottle.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Water Bottles: Please note that Kindergarten children do not need 20 ounce water bottles. They do not drink that much and they are cumbersome to carry. If you send a water bottle for lunch the bottle must fit in your child’s lunchbox so they can carry their lunchbox with the water bottle in one hand.
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